
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE: Provincial Bridge Works Within Twillingate 
 
The Town of Twillingate wishes to inform residents and visitors that the Government of 
Newfoundland and Labrador will be undertaking provincial bridge repair and 
maintenance at two locations near or within the Town’s municipal boundaries. 
 
Project Timeline: 
Start Date: Monday, June 16, 2025 
Expected Completion Date: Monday, September 22, 2025 
Work Locations: 

• Location 1 – bridge at the end of the causeway leading into Twillingate 

• Location 2 – Tickle Bridge, Twillingate 

The Town is cooperating with provincial authorities to support effective communication 
and public safety during these works. This project is led and managed by the Province, 
and all inquiries should be directed to the designated provincial project contact listed 
below. 
 
Traffic Impacts: 

• Temporary traffic detours and delays may occur near construction areas. 

• Safety signage and traffic control will be managed by the Province. 

• Access for emergency services and local residents will be maintained. 

For more information, please contact: 
Department of Transportation and Infrastructure 
1-709-729-2300 


